County of Los Angeles

Sheriff's Department Headdquarters

4700 Ramona Boulevard
Monterey Park, California 91754-2169

Eel‘oy D. Baca, cS[eu/f

September 9, 2010

BULLETIN NUMBER 2
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS
AS-NEEDED CONSTRUCTION PROJECT MANAGEMENT AND
RELATED SERVICES
RFP NO. LASD-FPB-10-01

INTRODUCTION

This Bulletin Number 2 is being issued to amend the Request for Proposals (RFP)
Timetable and provide notice of a non-mandatory Proposer's Conference, as shown
below in bold.

Change to the RFP TIMETABLE

The Timetable for this RFP is as follows:

@ ReleasS@ Of RFP ... August 25, 2010
% Request for a Solicitation Requirements Review Due ............. September 1, 2010
o Wiritten QUeStioNS DU .......covveeiiieeieeee e September 3, 2010
< Non-Mandatory Proposers Conference ............cccccurrcerinnn September 16, 2010
< Additional Questions due by 12:00 p.m. (PST)......c..cccuuu.. September 20, 2010
% Questions and Answers Released .............ccvriiniinnannn. September 22, 2010
< Proposals due by 2:00 P.M. (PST) ......c.cccccvmmmmmmmmrcrrrnnnnnns September 28, 2010

NON-MANDATORY PROPOSER CONFERENCE

A Non-Mandatory Proposers Conference will be held to discuss the RFP. Questions
and answers posed during this conference will be released to all Proposers who have
expressed an interest in submitting a response to the RFP. The Non-Mandatory
Proposers Conference will be held at:

A Tradition o/ Service Since 1850




As-Needed CPM and Related Services 2 September 9, 2010

Date: September 16, 2010

Time: 10:00 a.m.

Address: Los Angeles County Sheriffs Department
The Alhambra
1000 South Fremont Avenue
Building A9-West, 1% floor, Suite 9130W
Alhambra, California 91083

Please contact BOTH Elizabeth R. Feathers (erfeathe@lasd.org) or fax number (323)
415-4744 and Maria Valenzuela (MPValenz@lasd.org) or fax number (323) 415-3422 to
RSVP and confirm attendance by September 15, 2010.

Note: Proposers should arrive on time and bring a copy of the RFP. Late arrivals may
not be admitted to the conference. Please bring valid photo identification.

Sincerely,

LEROQOY D. BACA, SHERIFF

Gary T. K. Tse, Director
Facilities Planning Bureau




